
 To rent Community Centre Hall: 
613-587-4559/613-587-4838 or email wdra@nrtco.net 

Ice bookings: arenas@whitewaterregion.ca;  
or call Township office M-F, 8:30 am - 4 pm , ask for Debbie 

 
For Newsletter inquiries: 

Email: wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or call 613-587-4438  
DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ENTRIES IS THE 15TH OF THE MONTH 

www.westmeathtoday.ca 

December 2019 Newsletter 

Dec .1st WDRA Traditional       

 Community Christmas 

 Tree Lighting 

Dec. 4th LaPasse Soup & Sandwich

 11:30—1:00 plus Bake Sale 

Dec. 6th Holly Jolly Christmas Soup 

 Lunch -$8.00                        

 Soups, Sandwiches,      

 Desserts,  Bake Sale, Gift 

 Jar Sale at Beachburg    

 United Church 

Dec. 8th   Santa Claus Parade 

Dec .10th  Christmas in the Village              

 St. Andrew’s Westmeath 

Dec. 11th  RSSC Business Meeting @

 1:00 at St. Andrew’s 

 Beachburg 

Dec. 25th CHRISTMAS DAY 
Andrew Brotton 

Broker 

613-633-8661 

andrew@thesignatureteam.net 

 

December 1, 2019 

WDRA 2nd  

Annual Traditional  

Community Christmas  

at the Ball Diamond 

Tree Lighting and Carol Singing 

Refreshments & Fun in the Hall 

Everyone Welcome 

Call Lorraine Lynch                                  

@614-401-8372  for info 

  Upcoming     

Events 

 

 

 

 

WDRA SANTA CLAUS PARADE 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 8th, 2019 

We are looking for groups, Businesses or members of the community, anyone 

interested in putting in a float. 

Contact:  Joanne Savage 

At 613-587-4768 or email 

savage.joanne@hotmail.com 

Everyone is invited afterwards for hot dogs, cookies and hot chocolate 

And a visit with Santa.  

 A donation to the local food bank would be appreciated. 



 DECEMBER 2019 Update of Riverview Seniors Social Club  

Submitted by Heather Campbell 

The Riverview Seniors Social Club is a non-profit and volunteer-driven organization working to enhance 
the quality of life, community participation and independence of Seniors. 

Unless there is further notice, the monthly business meeting of our club will be Wednesday, 
Dec. 11th at 1:00 p.m in Beachburg’s St. Andrew’s United Church basement. The free Renfrew County 
Paramedic Wellness Clinic will continue to be held in conjunction with the monthly business meeting 
from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m.  

The club is not having a December Noon Soup and Sandwich Day (although Beachburg’s St.     
Andrew’s is having one on Friday Dec. 6th).  

Gentle Yoga classes have resumed in the Westmeath Hall each Wednesday, 9 – 10:15 a.m. Call 
Danielle 613-587-4615 for more info.  

The Club’s Wednesday Afternoon Socials will be temporarily suspended but will resume when 
the entranceway renovations are finished at the Westmeath Hall. 

 Thinking of joining the Riverview Seniors Club? It is a great opportunity to build new relationships, 
get 1st opportunity to sign up for workshops etc, or buy tickets to special events sponsored by the 
Club.   Each year, trips are planned especially for club members, using a portion of funds raised to     
subsidize the costs. Volunteer club members host the monthly soup/sandwich event.   We encourage 
you to register, if possible, by the end of December.   If you are 50+ and interested in membership 
($10), please contact membership chair Connie Gray at 613-582-3390. Remember, membership         
renewals are due now. See Connie ASAP. 

 Members and ticket-purchasers have been notified that the Dec. 14th evening for the Club’s 
Christmas Dinner Dance has been cancelled due to delay in the construction of the hall’s entranceway. 

Interesting things are being planned for the NEW YEAR 2020. Circle Wednesday, Jan. 22nd evening for 
“Singo-Bingo” and a catered meal. More details to follow by January.  

  

 Requests have been made that we feature the ever-popular “Pub Night and Talent 
Show” in February. Stayed tuned for more news on that! 

Like us on Facebook at Riverview Seniors Social Club.  

The historical website http://hwtproject.ca continues to attract readers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hockey season has just started.  Please come out 

and watch our local youth play.  The following is a 

list of the upcoming tournaments that will be played 

in Westmeath 

January 11th   Midget 

January 25th   Bantam 

February 1st   Pee Wee 

February 22nd   Atom 

February 7,8,9   Competitive               

     tournament  

for Atom,Pee Wee, Bantam (played in Cobden, 

Beachburg and Westmeath rinks 

UPCOMING 

HOCKEY 

TOURNAMENTS 

2020 

  WDRA is looking for ideas and 

volunteers to be on a         committee 
for the Winter Carnival.   

Carnival Dates are                           
March 6th and 7th, 2020. 

If interested please contact Brenda at 
613-587-4518 or wdra@nrtco.net 

FOR HALL BOOKINGS 

Please call Marg Gervais     

613-587-4838 

The WDRA  

sends warm  

holiday greetings and 
best wishes for a  

New Year of Happiness! 

http://hwtproject.ca/

